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EU funded education project summer competition 
 - for secondary students all EU countries 
Dear Prof.ssa Bruna Visintin Rauzi 
The EU LeTeEm project is looking for secondary school students (for 13 to 18 
years) in Europe, to enter our summer competition.to teach them about the world of 
work. Please tell your students, they can enter themselves and work on the project 
autonomously. In the link you will find the project guide and registration 
form. http://leteem.uws.ac.uk/index.php/en/competition 
 
Students will be asked to research and write either a business or marketing plan and 
make a short video to summaries their work. The process of researching and writing 
will help them prepare for the realities of the workplace. 
 
LeTeEm is a European project about by bringing together all the stakeholders who can 
help prepare students for the realities of the workplace. 
  
We hope you will be able to help the project?  
 
Best wishes 
  
Professor Thomas Connolly (coordinator) 
University of the West of Scotland. 
Email: joel@kindersite.info  
Website:  http://leteem.uws.ac.uk/index.php/en/ 
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